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AMAZON WEB SERVICES GROUND BREAKING

Public Service Commissioner De’Keither Stamps attended the
groundbreaking ceremony for Amazon Web Services (AWS) in
the state, a landmark event for Mississippi's economic and
technological development. The event, held on May 20, marked
the beginning of construction for a new AWS data center,
expected to boost the region's infrastructure and economy
significantly.

CONNECT WITH US

ICYMI

A new area code was
announced for the Northern
and Central District. The new
area code is 471- Learn more.

The MPSC declared April 18  as
Lineman Appreciation Day.

The monthly docket meeting
for the Public Service
Commission was held on July
2, 2024 at 10am. Catch up on
the meetings or watch live
here:  Watch live.
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https://www.psc.ms.gov/sites/default/files/2024-06/PRESSRELEASE_NewAreaCodeAnnouncedforNorthernCentralMS_0.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/CommissionerStamps/videos/415884914492505
https://youtube.com/@MississippiPSC
https://www.psc.ms.gov/


 Commissioner  Stamps recently attended the
Mississippi Rural Water Association (MsRWA)
Conference, highlighting his commitment to
addressing the water and utility needs of rural
communities across the state. 

Want to learn more about Rural Water
Associations? Check out this reel on our
Facebook Page: Check it out!

Commissioner Stamps recently spoke at
the World Conference of Mayors in
Canada, demonstrating the
Commissioner's active involvement in
international forums. Learn more about this
event here: Click to learn more.

WORLD CONFERENCE OF MAYORS

 Commissioner   Stamps recently toured
Mississippi Power’s state-of-the-art storm
shelter, underscoring his commitment to
emergency preparedness and the safety of
Mississippi residents. Click here to see
more: Here

MISSISSIPPI POWER STORM CENTER
TOUR

WHAT’S THE COMMISSIONER UP TO? 

MISSISSIPPI RURAL WATER
ASSOCIATION CONFERENCE

https://www.facebook.com/share/v/j1jMcwZJ5mGjCqdu/?mibextid=WC7FNe
https://www.facebook.com/share/r/g4Rkd7r9AQbYCsGG/?mibextid=UalRPS
https://www.facebook.com/CommissionerStamps/videos/244925538679991/


SEARUC

Meet our new intern, Nayla
McClure. Nayla is a native of Utica,
Mississippi and a President’s list
scholar at the historic Tougaloo
College. Once she graduates
college she plans to attend law
school to become an attorney.
Welcome to the team Nayla!

Welcome aboard, Nayla!

Commissioner Stamps  is seeking
input from Central Mississippi
residents about essential services like
broadband, cell phone towers, and
natural gas. The PSC relies on
community feedback from town halls
and Zap the Gap surveys to shape their
efforts in improving connectivity. Call
us if you would like to host a meeting
and share your needs. 
Not sure what Zap the Gap Is?
 Learn more

Public Service Commissioner
DeKeither Stamps recently attended
the Southeastern Association of
Regulatory Utility Commissioners
(SEARUC) Annual Education
Conference, highlighting his dedication
to staying informed on the latest
developments in utility regulation. Click
the link to see more: Here
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https://www.facebook.com/CommissionerStamps/videos/1209158670076408/?fs=e&s=TIeQ9V&mibextid=cr9u03
https://www.facebook.com/reel/809436731146758?fs=e&s=TIeQ9V&mibextid=0NULKw
https://www.facebook.com/reel/1660270801446796?fs=e&s=TIeQ9V&mibextid=0NULKw
https://www.facebook.com/reel/1660270801446796?fs=e&s=TIeQ9V&mibextid=0NULKw
https://www.facebook.com/reel/809436731146758
https://www.psc.ms.gov/


A MAN ON A MISSION

The Commissioner attended
the  Mississippi Association of
Supervisors where he had the
opportunity to interact with
members of the community.
Click this link to see more: 
See more

Commissioner Stamps spoke at the Entergy
Jackson Power Lunch. It was a fantastic
event where different stakeholders
discussed the importance of public service
and the energy industry. 

WWW.PSC.MS.GOV

Commissioner Stamps gave a speech at
the Carthage Rotary Club  on
mentorship and education, welcoming
Bryson, a 7th grader from Northwest IB
Middle School, and Brooklyn, a 6th
grader from Bailey APAC Middle School,
to job shadow at the Carthage Rotary
Club meeting, emphasizing the
importance of early career exploration.
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